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California Peace OƯicers Association Elects 2025-2026 Board of Directors 

Madera, CA – The California Peace OƯicers Association (CPOA) announced the election of 
its 2025–2026 Board of Directors during the annual business meeting held Tuesday, 
September 16, at the Madera County SheriƯ’s OƯice. 

The newly elected oƯicers are: 

 President: Captain Chris Monahan, Piedmont Police Department 

 First Vice President: Commander Kevin Huddle, Santa Barbara County SheriƯ’s 
OƯice 

 Second Vice President: SheriƯ Tyson Pogue, Madera County SheriƯ’s OƯice 

 Third Vice President: Chief Todd Henry, Davis Police Department 

 Treasurer: Assistant Chief David Rodriguez, Watsonville Police Department 

“I am honored to serve as President of CPOA and look forward to working alongside an 
outstanding team of leaders dedicated to advancing the professionalism of California law 
enforcement,” said Captain Monahan. “Together, we will strengthen our voice, expand 
training opportunities, and ensure that our members are equipped to meet the challenges 
of modern policing.” 

SheriƯ Tyson Pogue, elected as Second Vice President, added, “Public safety doesn't stop 
at county lines. The California Peace OƯicers Association brings together leaders from 
across the state, so we can share ideas, strengthen training, and tackle challenges as one. 
When law enforcement agencies work together, every community in California is safer.” 

Looking ahead, the association is committed to providing innovative education, fostering 
collaboration among agencies, and advocating critical policy issues that impact public 
safety. “The future of CPOA lies in our ability to connect, educate, and lead,” Monahan 
emphasized. “We will continue to be a trusted partner for law enforcement leaders as we 
adapt to new technologies, evolving community expectations, and the need for greater 
collaboration across jurisdictions.” 

The full Board of Directors can be found online at cpoa.org. 
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